
Dr. Alexander Skavenski was a neuroscientist and professor of Psychology at Northeastern University.  In 

addition to his important contributions to the understanding of the visual system, Alex Skavenski was a 

dedicated teacher.  Alex and Jim Stellar, another member of the Psychology Department, and our very 

own Joseph Ayers, established the Behavioral Neuroscience program in 1994 to bolster neuroscience 

education at Northeastern and support the next generation of scientists.  Alex served as the first 

Director of the BNS program, and was Director when the first students graduate in 1996 and 1997.  

The Skavenski Award was created in Alex’s memory to honor his contributions to the BNS program and 

the University.  This prestigious award recognizes students with not only outstanding academic 

achievements in the classroom, but also acknowledges student leadership and excellence in laboratory 

research, cornerstones of the BNS program.  The winner of the award is determined through discussion 

of the BNS steering committee, with feedback from faculty on qualities such as professionalism, 

citizenship, scholarship and enthusiasm for the discipline.  Each year since 1998, the BNS program 

recognizes the achievements of a graduating senior with this award.  

If you are a graduating senior (Dec, May or August) with a GPA of at least 3.5 and would like to be 

considered for the Skavenski Award, please send an updated resume (including references), a one page 

cover letter highlighting your accomplishments, and a list of any relevant publications (optional) to 

bns@northeastern.edu.  Please include Skavenski Award nominee and your name in the subject line.  

Applications will be accepted until March 25th, 2019 but we strongly encourage early submissions.  The 

winner will be announced on May 2, 2019 at the BNS graduation ceremony.   
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